Dear Minister,

I am writing to urge you not to revoke the permanent residency status of Palestinian Jerusalemites,
including the four Palestinian Legislative Council members.

| would like to remind you that the deportations or forcible transfer of Palestinians in East Jerusalem are
prohibited by the Fourth Geneva Convention.

Thank you very much for your attention.

Sincerely yours,



